MINUTES OF THE OLD LYME ECONOMIC
DEVELOPMENT COMMISSION MEETING OF 6/2/10

Meeting commenced at 8 AM in the Old Lyme Town Hall. Present
were David Griswold, Susan Howard, Frank Oliviera, John
Stratton, Bill O’Meara and Bob Jose

Real estate news showed very little activity in the area. Notable is
the rumor that EB will be moving into the Pfizer space in New
London.

Discussion centered around the preparation for the Home Based

Business meeting next week at Cherrystones’ Restaurant. Mailings
were completed by the Old Lyme High School business students.

Meeting adjourned at 8:50AM



